
 

Inspire, Engage, and Grow 
200 Clay Street           Dayton, Kentucky 41074 

 

March 28, 2019 

Kentucky Department of Education 
Office of Education Technology 
300 Sower Blv d. 5th Floor 
 Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Dayton Independent Schools Lease for KDE review and approval 

Pursuant to KRS 65.944(1)(b) and 702 KAR 3:300, Dayton Independent Schools is requesting Kentucky 
Department of Education (KDE) approval of the accompanying lease with Waltz Business for Copiers and 
Copier Maintenance. Please find the completed lease checklist along with the requested documentation 
for review and approval. 

The Dayton Board of Education approved entering into the lease at the March 27, 2019 meeting pending 
final KDE approval. 

The lease has been reviewed by the District Finance Officer. The funding source will be local general 
funds, which has sufficient funding budgeted to pay the lease payments outlined in the accompanying 
lease. 

The lease has been reviewed by the District Technology Coordinator. The leased products/services are 
included as part of the District Technology Plan submitted to the KDE on 4/24/2018. 

(1) Warranty/Maintenance coverage is included for the duration of the lease 
(2) Warranty/Maintenance coverage is include for 60 months 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jay Brewer 
Superintendent 
Dayton Independent Schools 
 
 
Trish Gosney 
Finance Officer 
Dayton Independent Schools 
 

 
 Casey Woods 
District Technology Coordinator 
Dayton Independent Schools 


